
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 22, 2016 
 
Note To:  SSC Member Associations, SSC Committees, Staff 
 
Note From:  SSC Board of Directors 
 
Reference:  Resignation – Jim Allison – President, SSC 

 
 
  This note is to inform you that, this morning, the SSC Board of Directors 
received a letter from Jim Allison tendering his resignation as President of Speed 
Skating Canada for personal reasons – the Board has accepted his resignation as 
presented.  The SSC Board will meet this evening to address the appointment of 
a new President as per the Bylaws. 
 
 


